
 

  
   

 

 

  

  

 

   

Dear Valued Customer,  

We want to take this opportunity to sincerely apologise for the disruption 
and frustration caused by delays in issuing our renewals. 

We fully recognise that many of you have experienced late renewals, 
increased pressure from clients, and an overall level of service that falls far 
short of what you rightly expect from us. For that, we are truly sorry. 

This situation is not reflective of the service we are known for, nor the service 
we strive to deliver. We are incredibly proud of the trusted relationships we 
have built with our brokers, which makes this period of disruption especially 
frustrating for us all. 

The delays have primarily been caused by a significant transition taking place 
from 1st April 2025. We are moving from a single underwriter to a newly 
formed underwriting panel, led by HDI Global Specialty SE – a financially 
strong and well-respected insurer. 

To support you through this change, we have shared further details in a 
separate email sent earlier today. If you haven’t seen this yet, please check 
your inbox or contact me. 

https://track.email.freedomhealthinsurance.co.uk/f/a/fcfqFF7XcoIuZnup_8NKjQ%7E%7E/AAAnTxA%7E/LDjyRsDjTZC3nNr2H__VFsqCHq8IIL3225LJAbVXDMyi6rdtH9QQ1Rc7OsyuXXgZAwgSU4LBKCsXf08u50_Tb38hTtXTY-Q2bUIeB6XkRy-oq5mWnTPw7i5QefijY4NcFo0qXaJw55hk6_btoGqDSJdyTpCm9b3H3mPizVY9_W5ZLNGV-1TwLjS-2KBCirZwEYHGU6ep8n059eWOL2kx9MG3n3KANLgzIIeWo9XTqPGhOzheEJ24WKu9EfzbBF9G37wkQEwnvhhB6Sk94vWsmYLn0S0wkooIvt_m70xcXP4%7E


Please rest assured that we are working tirelessly to restore the level of 
service you and your clients deserve. We are putting everything in place to 
ensure that this transition brings lasting benefits without further disruption. 
We are confident that stability is within reach and that we will soon return to 
the service standard you expect from Freedom Health Insurance. 

We are incredibly grateful for your patience, understanding, and continued 
support during what we know has been a challenging time. If there’s anything 
we can do to support you in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me at r.malvasi@fhi.co.uk. 

Kind Regards, 

Rob Malvasi 
Head of Sales and Distribution 
Freedom Health Insurance 
 

   
  
    
   

This email has been sent by Freedom Health Insurance which is a trading name of Freedom Healthnet Limited. Registered 
address: Freedom Healthnet Ltd, County Gates House, 300 Poole Road, Poole, BH12 1AZ. Registered in England no. 

04815524. 
Freedom Healthnet Limited is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority, Registration no. 312282. 

We do not accept liability for any changes made to this email after it was sent. 

0800 999 2013* 

*Calls may be recorded and monitored for quality and training purposes. 
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